
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
Forming Saints for Christ and the Church 

SEPT. 20, 2020  
TWENTY-FIFTH 

SUNDAY IN  
ORDINARY TIME 

512 North Perkins Street            Rushville            Indiana            46173 

Parish: 765-932-2588      School: 765-932-3639      www.stmaryrush.org 

Religious Education News!  We will have RE 
classes for Kindergarten—High School. Please 
contact Amaranta Kemple to make an appointment 
to register (akemple@stmaryrush.org). K-6 students 
and parents, October 4, 8:45-9:45a.m. 7-12 
students, September 27, 4:00-5:15p.m. Please 
wear a mask! If you do not have a mask, one will 
be provided. 

ST. MARY’S GRAND RAFFLE DRAWING 
Despite the unusual circumstances occurring because of the 
COVID 19 situation, the GRAND RAFFLE DRAWING 
WILL STILL BE HELD.  This year, the drawing will be on 
SUNDAY October 4th following the 10:00 a.m. Mass. 
Prizes – First Prize $2,000; 2nd $1,000; 3rd Prize - $500 
and 4th & 5th - $250 each. Tickets sell for $20.00 each  
The Last day to purchase tickets will be Friday October 2, 
2020.  When Masses resume,  there will be individuals sell-
ing tickets after each Mass. 
The following individuals will have tickets to sell:  
 
Ed and Mary Ann Harpring    765 561 4245  
Greg and Theresa Alexander  317 345 1537 
Dutch and Mary Jo Tragesser 765 932 4585 
Kevin and Marilyn Spilman  765 561 6986 
Rob and Laura Ash   765 561 3961 
Lisa and Eric Wagoner   812 593 0790 
Dr. John and Debby Williams  765 412 0915 Debby 
    765 561 4245 Doc 
 
Remember – You must PLAY TO WIN! 
 
 

November 21, 2020 at 10:00a.m. 
St. Gabriel Catholic Church 

232 W. 9th Street, Connersville, IN 
Due to the current situation, we ask that only the 
candidate, the sponsor and 4 guests attend. Contact 
Amaranta Kemple akemple@stmaryrush.org or  
Father James with any questions. 

 
 
 
 
 
If you are unable to attend Mass, you can sign up for 
online giving on our website at www.stmaryrush.org. 
You can signup on a one-time or recurring basis. 
Donations can also be mailed to St. Mary Catholic 
Church, 512 N. Perkins St., Rushville, IN  46173. 



WELCOME  TO ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 2 

               
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
                
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
           
             
 
 

Please pray for:  
Patricia (Saxon) Banta, Ralph Becraft, Sister Eileen Rose 
Bonner, Sister Bridget Bonner, Keaton Bower, Patricia 
(Thorp) Bright, Larry Burch, Steve Burch, Don Burkhart, 
MaryLou Carey, Brenda Herbert Case, Benjamin Castro,  
Katy Curtis, Bud Garland, Gavin, Sam Gettinger, Jacob 
Goble, Patricia Goodspeed, Karen Land Graves, Faith Sadler 
Hankins, Todd  Harding, Jeanne Hedrick, Ashley Heller, 
Terry Honaker, Anthony Hood, Donna Hood, Rose Marie 
Houze, Tom Jones, Claudette Kamm, Debbie Kensicki, 
Martha Knecht, Alex Kolb and family, James Krick, Linda 
Lair, Paul Leising, Steve Link, Ted & Toni Locke, Paul Mar-
shall, Donny  Martin, Jim McKinney, Connie Meyer, Gary 
Miller, Perryn Miller, Janet Mitchell, Jo-Clare & Chris 
Moody, Mary Ann Muckerheide, Brenda Munchel, Kelly 
Jarman Munchel, Mark Neuman, Helen Owens, Penny   
Owens, Philip Parish, Nancy Ratekin, Jimmy Raisor, Jami 
Reed, Thelma Robbins, Deb Rosfeld, Roger Rosfeld, 
Rhondalynn Rushing, Debra Sater, Meghan Schultz, Cindy 
Sever, Jim Scott,  Molly Spaeth, Margaret Ann (Roberts) 
Speranza, David Starkey, Phil Starkey, Jeff Stonebraker,  
Arlene Strait, Anna Telker, Mike & Janet Tosick, Tim Tyler, 
Scott Webster, Donna Williams, Harper Williams. 
For those proudly serving our country:  
William Friedl, Garrett Hadler, Travis Pecar,  
Kevin Dobbyn, Kody Griffin.  
Homebound: Angela Godar, Barb Herbert, Bernard Spaeth  
Kathy Risselman,  
Residents at Millers Merry Manor: Jenny Brown, Katie 
Carpenter, Marge Mahan, Pete Osting, Marilyn Schroeder, 
Doris Thoman.  
Flatrock River Lodge: Dorothy Snyder, Kathryn Smiley 

Mass Intentions: During the pandemic and the closure 
of the parish office, if you would like to schedule a 
Mass intention for a loved one, please call the parish 
office at 765-932-2588.    

Join us for National Wreaths Across America Day, 
Saturday, December 19, 2020. 

East Hill Cemetery and Calvary Cemetery 
Wreaths are $15 each and can be purchased at the  

website(s) below: 
East Hill: www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/inehcr 
Calvary:  www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/inccrv 

You may order as many wreaths as you want, to  
remember loved ones who served. 

We promise to… 
 REMEMBER the fallen 
 HONOR those who serve and their families 
 TEACH our children the value of freedom 

Become part of the mission today! 
 

(Sponsored by Rushville Chapter, D.A.R.) 
 

 

St. Mary would like the names and addresses of 
parish youth in college this year. St. Mary would 
like to send care packages. Please send name and 
address to dspaeth@stmaryrush.org or call the 
parish office at 765-932-2588. 

 

      Cathy Smith 
      Kameron Cox 
      Karen Hall 

RCIA (Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults) 
is for anyone interested in becoming a Catholic 
Christian or just learning more about the Catholic 
Faith; everyone is welcome. If you, a friend, family 
member or neighbor might be interested, please 
contact Father James at 765-932-2588 or  
frbrockmeier@stmaryrush.org.  First class will 
be September 20, 2020 at 8:45a.m. in the  
parish office conference room. 

  K of C “Wing Night” every Monday 
  night from 6:00-8:30p.m. 
  Call 932-2277 or 765-561-9571. 
  227 East 3rd Street, Rushville, IN. 

Food Pantry Volunteers:   
Sept. 23  Carmony Family 
Sept. 28  (Restock)  
    Armand Verratti, Debby Williams 
Sept. 30   Kevin Banks, Mary Ann Harpring, 
    Dave Moeller 
     Wednesday volunteers should wear a mask!  

Natural Family Planning Class will be held Sunday, 
October 4, from 9a.m.-12noon at St. Louis Parish 
Office, Batesville, IN (13 St. Louis Place, the build-
ing between the school and church). $40 fee. For 
reservations call or text 812-212-4951. 
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                       Sunday Offerings 
             September 6 - 13, 2020 

 

Adults      $     10,365.00    
Online Giving      $       5,050.00  

Total  9/6/20-9/13/20  $    15,415.00 
                                                                                                                          
Sunday  9/6/20-9/13/20  $    15,415.00    
Regular Maintenance & Utilities  $         440.00          
Assumption/Catholic University  $          195.00                              
Food Pantry          $      1,782.00   
Memorials    $           50.00 
Candles     $             7.00 
POH2     $      5,059.00 
TOTAL 9/6/20-9/13/20  $    22,948.00 
Preserving Our Heritage    6/30/20      $ 216,103.00 
                                                       (pledges to be fulfilled) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mass Schedule:   September 21 - 27 

Monday                        No Mass               
Tuesday         6:30p.m.           +Angie Demoret 
Wednesday   8:30a.m.           +Roger Cain  
Thursday       8:30a.m.           +Rita Rudolf 
Friday             8:30a.m.           +Bud Harpring 
Saturday        5:30p.m.         +Bill & Jean Moran 
Sunday           7:30a.m.             St. Mary Parish   
                        10:00a.m.          +Fred Pennington 
                                                         

St. Mary Parish would like to thank 
you for: 

• Supporting the church and school 
financially and spiritually. 
• Using hand sanitizer when you 
enter the church and wearing a mask. 

• Respecting social distancing. 
• Continued prayer for the parish and community. 
• Patience and understanding, as we continue through 

the course of this pandemic. 

Lectors:  September 26 & 27 
Sat. 5:30p.m.  Not filled 
Sun. 7:30a.m.   Lori Hoeing 
           10:00a.m.   Tom Giesting 
Lectors:  October 3 & 4 
Sat. 5:30p.m.   Not filled 
Sun. 7:30a.m.    Susan Delay 
            10:00a.m.   Marty Connerly 

St. Mary Catholic Church and School in Rush-

ville, IN are seeking a Full Time Maintenance 

Worker. We are looking for a reliable, skilled 

maintenance worker to perform essential upkeep tasks 

throughout our facilities. In this position, you will be 

responsible for regular maintenance, minor repairs, 

and you will assist the school janitor with cleaning 

when needed to ensure that our facilities are both tidy 

and functional. Being reliable and self-motivated with a 

keen eye for detail is essential in this job, as the ideal 

candidate will have significant work experience and 

solid technical knowledge, including a working 

knowledge of HVAC, plumbing, and electrical sys-

tems. You should have the manual dexterity and physi-

cal stamina necessary for this work. Interested candi-

dates should contact and send a resume to Fr. James 

Brockmeier at frbrockmeier@stmaryrush.org. You 

may also drop off a resume at the parish office during 

regular parish office hours. 

 
 
 

The parish subscription to FORMED has been 
renewed. Excellent Catholic content with unlim-
ited 24/7 access. Video Programs, Movies, Audio, 
E-Books. Join now to Learn and Grow! 
Go to www.FORMED.org. The best way to 
sign-in is to enter the parish zip code of 46173. 
             Provided FREE by St. Mary Parish. 

LECTORS:  You are now able to volunteer to lector 
at weekend Masses.  If you are attending and would 
like to be scheduled, please contact Debbie at 765-
932-2588 or dspaeth@stmaryrush.org. 

Mass Schedule:   Sept. 28 - Oct. 4 

Monday                        No Mass               
Tuesday         6:30p.m.          +Martha Blankman 
Wednesday   8:30a.m.           +Jim Joyce 
Thursday       8:30a.m.           +Henry Yager 
Friday             8:30a.m.           +Fred & Anna  
                     Hahn Family 
Saturday        5:30p.m.           +Gloria Moran 
Sunday           7:30a.m.           +Myron Rosfeld 
                        10:00a.m.             St. Mary Parish   

mailto:frbrockmeier@stmaryrush.org


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Rev. James M. Brockmeier, Pastor 
frbrockmeier@stmaryrush.org      
Debbie Spaeth, Administrative Assistant 
dspaeth@stmaryrush.org  
Amaranta Kemple, Youth Group/RE Coordinator 

akemple@stmaryrush.org 
Janna Stonebraker, Principal  
jstonebraker@stmaryrush.org 
Ashley Busald, School Secretary 
abusald@stmaryrush.org 

Parish Office Hours                                          
Monday-Thursday......8:30a.m.-4:30p.m.    
Friday………………….Closed   

Our St. Mary Prayer Line 
Regenia Ripberger 765-561-1179                                                                                                      
Lisa Wagoner        812-593-0790 - 765-663-2444   

Parish Council - Chair: Shawn Adkins    

Finance Council - Chair: Elbert Gordon  

School Commission - Chair: Curt Naylor 

Baptism 
Call the parish office for scheduling.   

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturday…4:30p.m.- 5:15p.m.                                                          
Tuesday…...6:00p.m.6:25p.m. 

Marriage  

Engaged couples must meet with the Pastor to com-
plete initial marriage paperwork at least 9 months  
before the anticipated wedding date and prior to  
making any other arrangements concerning the  
wedding. 

Abortion Alternatives  
Birthline   Mon.-Fri. 317-635-4808     
Option Helpline    24/7    1-800-712-HELP 

National Suicide Prevention Lifeline  
800-273-TALK (8255) 

National Domestic Violence Hotline  
1-800-799-7233 

Vocations to Priesthood/Religious Life 
Contact Father James - 765-932-2588 

ST. MARY CATHOLIC CHURCH 
512 North Perkins Street, Rushville, IN 

   Parish: 765-932-2588  †  School: 765-932-3639 
   Emergency-Anointing of Sick: 765-268-0739 

St. Mary’s Faith Formation 
This fall, on Wednesday  
evenings, St. Mary’s Parish Faith 
Formation gathers in the Church 
for prayer followed by a presen-
tation and discussion about a 

topic in the life and history of the church.  
6:30-7p.m. Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
7-8:15p.m. Presentation and Discussion 
September 23 - Catholic Tradition in Farming and 
  Agriculture 
September 30 - Marian Apparitions 

LIFETOUCH Pictorial Directory:  Due to the 
shut down and social distancing requirements,  
Lifetouch is not running at full capacity and our 
production timelines have been delayed. We will 
produce your parish directory as fast as possible; 
please walk with us through this unfamiliar jour-
ney. We will make sure that your product gets to 
you as fast as we can. Thank you for your under-
standing. 

Welcome to St. Mary Parish!  You are invited to stop by 
the parish office and register to become a part of our  

parish family. 

New Parishioners 

Food Pantry Items for September: cake mix, 
brownie mix, ketchup, mustard.  Thank you! 

During the coronavirus pandemic, 
the parish office remains closed. If  
you need assistance, please call the 
parish office at 765-932-2588 or  
e-mail dspaeth@stmaryrush.org. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

PLEASE REMEMBER - the wearing of face 
masks or coverings for attendance at Mass. Please 
remember social distancing of 6 ft. between 
households/families in church, on parish grounds 
and in parish/school buildings.  Thank you! 

Moved? New E-Mail? Change in Family? 
Please remember to contact the parish office with 
any new information on your family. This may 
include a change of address, a new e-mail address, 
change in phone number, birth of a child, a 
change in marital status or a change in your  
parishioner status. By keeping our records up-to- 
date, we are better able to serve you. 


